
 

 

NEWTOWN HISTORIC ASSOCIATION 

 PRESENTS 

“A Bike Ride through Newtown Borough and George School”  

Stopping at Historic sites along the way 

“Grab Your Bike and Join Us” 

 

 

When:  Sunday, June 26, 2016 at 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Where:  The Stocking Works parking lot, 301 S. State Street, Newtown Borough 

Information: A one hour guided bike ride starting at the Stocking Works and stopping at 

historic sites in Newtown Borough and George School. Stops include the Stocking 

Works, Friends Meeting, Half-Moon Inn, Newtown Library, Edward Hicks House 

and George School. 

Please bring your well maintained bike, helmet and water bottle. Route includes 

moderate hills. No training wheels or tricycles permitted.  

Refreshments will be provided following the ride.  

Limited space – Reservations Needed. No rain date.  

Contact:  Please email pgouza12@gmail.com for further information and to “reserve” 

your spot or visit the NHA Website www.newtownhistoric.org 

Cost:  A “Good Will” donation of $5.00 per person is appreciated. 
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